
From: Mark Dalton <email address removed>  
Sent: April 15, 2019 12:36 AM 
To: Panel RBT2 / Commission RBT2 (CEAA/ACEE) <ceaa.panelrbt2-commissionrbt2.acee@canada.ca> 
Subject: Roberts Bank Terminal 2 review 

 

Hello, 

 

I ask you not to approve the Roberts Bank Terminal 2 project. The area on which it is proposed 

is vital for the survival of many bird and marine species. It is environmentally unique and 

sensitive. It is part of a larger area recognized as the Number One Important Bird Area in 

Canada. It is a major stop on the Pacific Migratory Bird Flyway. Many different species of birds 

stop here to rest and refuel on their migratory journeys. It is an essential stop for the Western 

Sandpiper. The fatty acids in the biofilm are a major food source for them. Environment and 

Climate Change Canada scientists have stated that RBT2 will result in significant adverse 

impacts to bird species that will be immediate, irreversible, continuous and cannot be mitigated. 

Their analysis cannot be ignored. It is from an independent, unbiased, recognized government 

agency. This report alone should provide sufficient justification to decline approval of the 

project. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Dalton 
<personal information removed> 

 


